
Environmental Health: cease some discretionary services 
 
The budget proposals have been subject to a high level, whole population 
assessment of impacts. 
 
Details about the specific individuals or groups who may be impacted will emerge 
upon implementation should the proposal be approved, therefore it is difficult at 
this stage to assess specific impacts against the Sustainable Community Strategy, 
against Finance, and against different vulnerable groups, locations, or partners. 
 
Further Equality Impact Assessments and Disability Equality Impact Assessments 
will be conducted should the proposal be approved, as details around individuals 
and/or groups of people emerge.  


